Breton, Mary B

From: Anna Sommo <annasommo@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 2:03 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Climate change is a threat to all of our futures, and whatever can be done to limit emissions is essential.
| support the clean cars and trucks program proposals.
Sincerely,

Anna Sommo
174 Woodlawn Ave Portland ME



